
Heritage UpdateHeritage Update  
To keep you informed about current heritage news and events, we bring to you this 

seasonôs Heritage Update. We hope you will find this periodic newsletter both useful 

and entertaining. Your feedback is welcome! 

Summer 2016       A  P u b l  i  c a t  i  o n   f r o m   t  h e   S a l  m o n  A r m  M u s e u m 

Presidentôs Report:   
In June we welcomed the City of 

Salmon Arm council and senior staff 

to the Village for their weekly council 

meeting. This is  an annual opportu-

nity for us to show off the progress 

we have made in the past year. After 

the meeting, we were pleased to give members of council 

and staff a tour of the new building.  I am certain they 

were all suitably impressed by the amazing progress made 

on the Montebello project in the short time since our 

ground breaking in December 2015.    The building is now 

at the lock up stage awaiting the continuation of construc-

tion after our busy season is over.  Their reactions were 

the same as anyone coming to the village today. It is an 

impressive structure and we are very excited to get started 

on the next stage.  
 

The new building will 

raise the Haney Heri-

tage Village to a new 

level. The possibilities 

for exhibits and events 

are endless. With the 

new building there will 

be a need for more 

staff and even more volunteers.  We are truly grateful to 

those many dedicated individuals who come to the village 

to make our numerous community events possible. We are 

a small organization and it is very gratifying to us that so 

many others, many of whom are not members, share in our 

vision. One of my goals as president is to increase mem-

bership in the Association. The majority of our volunteers 

donôt come to our monthly meetings but we would wel-

come their input. Our meetings are not long drawn out dry 

affairs. We get the business over with as quickly as possi-

ble so we can enjoy the ñShow and tellò presented by Cu-

rator Deborah Chapman at the end of the meeting and the 

refreshments provided thanks to long time member and 

volunteer Rosemary Wilson.  
 

Many people are reluctant to start volunteering because 

they are afraid they will end up working much more than 

they want.  
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General Managerôs Update:   

At the Village, we are always looking back 

to see our way forward and we have many 

things to celebrate.  We have wonderful 

partnerships with community organiza-

tions, businesses and individuals like you 

who are all contributing to our successes.  

Your continuous support helps to keep our 

mission alive in the community! 
 

The SAMHA Board of Directors and the Fund Development 

Committee have worked very hard on the Montebello Building.  

If you have not had a chance to visit and see the progress you 

will be in for a big surprise on your next visit.  The Montebello 

Building will have a positive impact on the Village and the 

Salmon Arm Community.  The building will finish the street-

scape and add stories to our Village.  The magnitude of the pro-

ject is putting the Village into a whole new league.  As the larg-

est heritage village in the Shuswap, it will catapult us into the 

next stages of sustainability and create a tourist attraction for 

the whole community drawing visitors from far and wide.  The 

Montebello is to the lock-up stage of construction and visitors 

can walk the boardwalk and peek into the windows.   
 

Over the next months we will continue 

with fundraising and planning the dio-

ramas and will continue construction in the 

fall to have the Montebello Building ready 

for the grand opening on July 9, 2017.  If 

you are interested in supporting the Monte-

bello Building, the Village has partnered 

with Sonseekerôs Ridge Golf Course for a 

fundraising golf tournament and dinner on 

Thursday, July 28.  Alternatively, you may 

want to participate in the ñTime Capsule 

Fundraiserò where you can leave a piece of 

your familyôs history behind to be opened in 25 years.  

 

 

 

 

Continued on Page 2                                                           



Page 2 

Presidents Message Continued from Page 1 
 

That can be a problem, I know we try very hard to spread the 

volunteers hours around so no one is overly burdened and of 

course a person can pick and 

choose the activity and events they 

are interested in volunteering at. 

The old saying that many hands 

make light work is very true at the 

village.  Our young staff members 

are gaining important job skills 

with us and they can learn a lot 

from the volunteers who work 

alongside them. I really enjoy 

working with them and we all end up better from the experi-

ence.  Volunteers are needed for working the reception desk in 

the museum building and working at the many events during 

the season. Tasks include: assisting  the chef and helpers to 

prepare, serve and clear up the meal for our popular dinner 

theatre three nights a week, working at the pancake breakfasts 

and barbecue lunches served at our summer events, setting up 

for and taking down after events, painting and other small con-

struction and maintenance projects, gardening, spring cleaning 

and fall close up, helping at the popular Pie contest and auc-

tion held at Piccadilly Mall during Heritage week in February 

and many more jobs too numerous to list here.  
 

When I really think of what we need for the future it comes 

back to members to carry on after we are gone. I have gained a 

great deal of personal satisfaction from my 29 years of in-

volvement with this Association and I plan to continue for 

many years to come but we have to plan for the future. This is 

a vibrant organization and we are at a very exciting place in 

our history.  Our monthly meetings are held the third Tuesday 

of each month at 7:00pm at Marjorieôs Tea Room. We donôt 

meet in July and August so staff and volunteers can concen-

trate on the summer events. At our September meeting we are 

encouraging our members to bring a friend so if you are look-

ing for something meaningful to do with your spare time we 

would love to see you then.  

Norma Harisch, President 
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If youôre looking for your summer entertainment then 

check out our busy schedule full of fun, family events: 
 

-Dinner Theatre is every 

Wednesday, Friday and 

Sunday evenings until Au-

gust 24.  ñThe Dressò is a 

tale of intrigue, a long for-

gotten wedding dress, stolen 

love, world travel and young 

men going off to war. Writer and Director, Peter Black-

lock, has created a story full of humor, history, song and 

dance.   You wonôt want to miss it! 
 

-The Village is partnering with Rob Sengotta for the 7th 

annual ñSoiree an Evening at Haney with the Shuswap 

Chefsò on Thursday, August 4 with limited seating to 

this elegant event.   
 

-The ñSons of the Louisiana Hay Rideò return for a din-

ner and a show on Thursday, August 25. 
 

-We are teaming up with the Salmar to show a movie on 

the silver screen under the stars on Friday, August 26.   
 

-If you are planning your fall entertainment, join the 

Village for the 19th annual Harvest Celebration on Sep-

tember 11.   
 

R.J. Haney Heritage Village & Museum is dedicated to 

preserving and telling the history of Salmon Arm and 

area.  By participating in our events, your money sup-

ports the extraordinary projects, restorations and opera-

tions of the Heritage Village & Museum. 
 

For more information on donating to the Montebello 

Building, or to purchase tickets for any of the events, 

please call the Village at 250-832-5243. 
 

Susan Mackie, General Manager 
 

 

 

Produced and distributed with financial assistance from Hucul Printing Ltd. 

This lovely full size floral quilt was hand appliquéd by Betty Champion and 

machine quilted by Wendy Browne and donated to the Shuswap Quilters' Guild 

to be used as a raffle quilt. The Village and the Shuswap Quiltersô Guild raffled 

the quilt at Pioneer Day on July 10, 2016.  The lucky winner was Mona Parker.  

The net proceeds will to be used to furnish the Miss Puff's Dress Shop & Milli-

nery in the new Montebello Block currently under construction at R.J. Haney 

Heritage Village & Museum. 



 

 

Name: ___________________________________________  

Address: _________________________________________  

Postal Code: _____________   

Donation: $______________   

 Also enclosed is my membership fee of $10:  Yes        No 

Total enclosed: $__________________________   

Please fill out the information below and return it with your cheque payable to Salmon Arm Museum.  

   Please mail to Box 1642, Salmon Arm, BC V1E 4P7 ð Tax receipt for monetary gifts available upon request.  

Donations and/or Membership Form 
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Phone Number:   ___________________________________ 

City & Province: ___________________________________ 

E-mail:___________________________________________ 

Project: __________________________________________ 

Date: ____________________________________________ 
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Benefits of becoming a Member: For only $10.00, as a member, you will receive a SAMHA 

newsletter filled with information about Museum and Village happenings, voting privileges at the Annual Gen-

eral Meeting in May, an open invitation to attend monthly board meetings, a 15% discount in the Gift Shop, dis-

count coupons, and an entry into a draw for dinner for you and five friends at Haney House!  

An extra special thank 

you to our incredibly 

generous donors for 

making our dreams of 

building the Monte-

bello Block a reality...  

 

 

 

 

 

 

It is with immense gratitude that we thank our  

incredibly  generous donors. 

Armstrong Coop 

Anna & Wayne Webber 

Baird Brothers Ltd. 

Barry & Wilma Swenson 

Bert Revel 

Bruce & Ivy Bolton 

Boyd Anderson 

City Furniture 

City of Salmon Arm 

Cliff & Adele Ainsworth 

Derby Donald & Cindy Derkaz 

Dinoflex Group 

Donald & Carol Gerow 

Doug & Tara Hlina 

Dr. Gerry Chu & Rita Chu 

Dr. John Henderson & Joyce Henderson 

Duncan Myer 

Ernest & Myrtle Webster 

Garkay Farms 

Hilltop Toyota 

Ian & Nancy Tait 

Inn at the Ninth Hole 

Integrity Roofing 

James McConnell 

Janice Turner & John Grave 

Jim & Marcia Beckner 

Jim Weed & Elaine Cockrill 

Joan Lyons 

John Grave & Janice Turner 

Keith & Phyllis Garbutt 

Lakeshore News 

Marian & Charles Turner 

Mary Ellen & Brian Turner 

Mervyn Krull & Loretta Prosser 

Randy Brogden 

Reid Liske 

Salmon Arm Museum  

Salmon Arm Observer 

Shirley States 

Shuswap Community Foundation 

Shuswap Quilters Guild 

Shuswap Veterinary Clinic 

Shuswap Vintage Car Club 

Southern Interior Development Initia-

tive Trust 

Susan Anderson & Robin Bell 

Tekamar Mortgages Ltd. 

Tom & Elise Brighouse 

Trudy Hall 

V. & July Birkhiem 

Windowland Construction 

Preserve your  family history! 
 

Donate $150.00 and 

Receive Your Monte-

bello  Legacy Time 

Capsule Package!  

Help us raise the remaining funds for 

the Montebello Block! 
 

For more information call 832-5243. 

 


